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 23rd March 2016 

  

 

 

 

Dear Constituents, 

 

Thank you for contacting me about Sunday trading. 

 

As you may be aware, with the debate having taken place in Parliament, MPs have decided not to 

go ahead with plans to relax Sunday trading hours.  The Government respects this decision and I 

can confirm that the plans will not be resurrected through the Enterprise Bill. 

 

Thank you again for taking the time to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Alok Sharma MP 

http://www.aloksharma.co.uk/

